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CPC2015-116 
ATTACHMENT 2 
LETTER 1 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Orville Eby [orveby@shaw.ca] 
Thursday, July 02, 2015 10:02 AM 
Albrecht, Linda 
Land use bylaw change 

 

I am opposed to a land use bylaw change (bylaw # 1120 2015, loc. 2015-0032) for the property at 104 

Westwood Dr. SW in the community of Westgate. As a resident of Westgate for 46 years, I oppose the land 

use bylaw changes for properties that currently have R-C1 zoning to a R-C1S status for the following reasons: 

they decrease property values, increase additional traffic and add congestion to this limited accessible 

community. We, the residents of Westgate, are desirous to maintain our primarily R -0. neighbourhood.  Over 

80% of the residents surveyed in Westgate are opposed to R-C1 zoning changes, however, we are not opposed 

to development on R-C2 properties that meet land use bylaw requirements. I respectfully request this land use 

bylaw change for this property be denied. 

Sincerely 

Orville Eby 

103 Westover Dr. SW 

Calgary Ab. 

T3C 2S7 
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Smith, Theresa L. 

 

CPC2015-116 
ATTACHMENT 2 
LETTER 2 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

michele healey [michele.m.healey@gmail.com ] 
Tuesday, June 30, 2015 11:34 AM 
Albrecht, Linda 
proposed rezoning for 104 Westwood Dr. 

 

Hello; 

I am writing to tell you that I support our neighbour's application to redisignate the land located at the above 
address to R-Cls. My husband has spoken to them and we have no objection to their plans. 

I hope that you will take this into consideration when making your decision. 

regards 

Michele Healey 
100 Westwood Dr. SW 
Calgary 
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Smith, Theresa L. 

 

CPC2015-116 
ATTACHMENT 2 
LETTER 3 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Reinhard [reinhard.voelm le CO gmail.corn] 
Tuesday, June 30, 2015 11:37 AM 
Albrecht, Linda 
Rezoning Westwood 

 

I am in favour of the re designation of 104 Westwood Drive SW. I am not able to attend the 
meeting regarding this appeal. But understand the appeal and are in full support of this 
proposal. 
Sincerely Reinhard Voelmle 

Sent from my iPad 
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